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July	18,	2016	
 
Central	Peninsula	Health	Foundation	will	be	combining	the	proceeds	from	this	event	and	will	split	them	between	
the	Prostate	Cancer	Fund	and	the	Breast	Cancer	Fund.			
	
Since	there	is	no	Pink	Ribbon	Rally	this	year	we	thought	why	not	split	the	proceeds	of	the	Kenai	Peninsula	Open.	
With	your	minimum	donation	of	$100.00	we	will	display	a	sign	with	your	name	on	 it	at	 the	event	 to	show	your	
support	for	both	Prostate	Cancer	and	Breast	Cancer.		We	will	be	using	the	signs	we	have	already	from	the	Soldotna	
Elks	and	the	Pink	Ribbon	Rally	events.	
	
This	year’s	Kenai	Peninsula	Open	will	be	held	on	August	27	&	28,	2016.	 	Please	contact	Zac	Cowan	at	 the	Birch	
Ridge	Golf	Course	clubhouse	for	information	on	playing	in	the	event,	262-5270.	
	
We	 hope	 that	 we	 can	 count	 on	 your	 support,	 please	 make	 your	 check	 payable	 to	 “Central	 Peninsula	 Health	
Foundation”	and	mail	to	250	Hospital	Place,	Soldotna,	AK.	99669.	
	
Our	goal	 is	 to	 show	off	our	beautiful	 Soldotna	golf	 course	at	Birch	Ridge,	and	 to	help	people	 locally	 in	 the	 fight	
against	prostate	cancer	and	breast	cancer	through	awareness,	early	detection	and	treatment.	
	
The	Central	Peninsula	Health	Foundation	is	a	non-profit	corporation	with	IRS	501(c)3	approval.		All	donations	are	
tax	deductible	–	Taxid#:	20-2778670.	
	 	
Thank	you,	
	
Kathy	Gensel	 	 	 	 Jim	Bennett	
Foundation	Director	 	 	 Kenai	Peninsula	Prostate	Cancer	Awareness	Group	
	
Net	proceeds	from	the	Kenai	Peninsula	Open	go	to	the	Central	Peninsula	Health	Foundation	to	help	locally	in	the	fight	against	Prostate	and	
Breast	cancer.	Your	generous	donation	will	be	greatly	appreciated.	

	

	

	

	


